
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:15:12 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:26 AM
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton

-----Original Message-----
From: Earle Smith [mailto:ep.smith@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 7:44 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden-Carleton

I wish to raise my objection to the approval of a D P Murphy application  for a fuel and convenience location on the
Dickie Road in Borden-Carleton.
I am a new home owner on Oswald Road and have been a cottage for the past 26 years.
The existing businesses that presently provide such services have been life long supporters to this community and
others for many years.
By taking away 30-40% of their business, they will be like too many other small businesses on PEI that have closed
their doors.
Do not let that happen .
Earle Smith

Sent from my iPhone
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